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Beware Beaching Sea Lions 

	
  

 
	
  
The marine mammals are coming ashore in greater numbers but humans should not get 
close. 
	
  
Beginning in January, more than 200 sea lion pups have been rescued on Hermosa, Manhattan 
and other local beaches. The starving, hypothermic baby sea lions are crawling up to shorelines 
in an attempt to find food. 
	
  
"We've found them in bathrooms, on lifeguard towers, almost every day now since January," said 
Peter Wallerstein of the Marine Animal Rescue. 
	
  
See the full story:  http://bit.ly/1nH5hqI 


